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The project team is pleased to present the first abstract that resulted from our surveys in 
2013: “Acoustic partitioning in a marine vertebrate community off Brazil”. It was presented 
at the Ecoacoustics Symposium at the Meséum national d’Histoire naturelle (Paris, France) in 
June 2014. The abstract concerns the acoustic partitioning in the whales’ environment and is 
grounded on the acoustic niche hypothesis. It is an honour to be part of the selected 
researches who attended this event and who represents the advancement of the emergent 
science of soundscape ecology. Please find the complete abstract book at: 
http://ecoacoustics.sciencesconf.org/conference/ecoacoustics/pages/EcoacousticsBook_v4.
pdf . Our quoted abstract is at page 17. 
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